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NEW FIGURES REVEAL THE TRUE EFFECT OF TOP-UP FEES
 
The University of London Union (ULU) has blamed top-up fees for a fall in University applications revealed by official figures published today.  Statistics produced by UCAS (Universities and Colleges Admissions Service) show that the number of applications is more than 2% down compared to last year.  
 
This is the first time in several years that there has been a drop in University application numbers.  This is also the first year in which students will be required to pay the new higher tuition fees of 3,000 pounds per year.  ULU, which was at the forefront of campaigns against the new fees, believes this cannot be coincidental.
 
Nicky Grant, ULU Vice-President (Welfare and Student Affairs) said:
“The Government’s assurances have been proved wrong.  Social background should never be a barrier to study.  And yet fear of debt is clearly deterring potential students, particularly those on lower incomes.  When fees are reviewed in 2008, Parliament must realise that another increase would see application numbers plummet even further.”
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Notes to Editors
 
1. The University of London Union (ULU) represents students throughout the University of London.  It has over 120,000 members, making it the biggest students’ union in Britain. 
2. The University of London consists of twenty-three Colleges across the capital and beyond. 
3. The figures for application numbers have been published today by UCAS (Universities and Colleges Admissions Service), which is responsible for processing all full-time undergraduate applications in the UK. 
4. The new fees will be charged for the first time in September 2006.  A review of the funding system is due in 2008. 
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